
Children’s Flu Clinic  

Lynnfield Board Of Health   
 

 

 
 
Date: October 21, 2019 
Time: 2:45 - 6:15 pm 
Location: Summer Street Elementary School  
 
The Lynnfield Board of Health will be holding a Flu Clinic for children between the ​ages 
of 5-18 ​at the Summer Street Elementary School. Your child ​can not be allergic to 
eggs or egg products ​to receive the vaccine.  ​An adult or guardian must be 
present at the time of administration. Please remember to bring all insurance 
cards or your child will not be able to participate. Forms are available at the time 
of administration. 
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact  Mrs. Sandy Wilson, RN, Lynnfield 
Board of Health - 781-334-9482.  
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